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Malta International Arts Festival event at Rinella Bay in the Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that a Silk’N Beat 

event organised by the Malta International Arts Festival will be held on Monday 8th July 

2019  at Rinella Bay in the Grand Harbour.  

 

Due to this event mariners and owners of vessels are informed that Rinella Bay is to be 

kept clear from all vessels from Sunday 7th July 2019 at 1800 hours to Monday 8th July 

2019 at 2100 hours. 

 

Any vessels found in Rinella Bay on the above mentioned dates and times will be 

removed at the expense of the owner. No liability whatsoever will be accepted by the 

Authority for any damage that may be caused while removing the said vessels. 

 

Mariners are to obey any instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on 

VHF channel 12. 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 211, 2537, 2538 
 
 
 


